MBALTIMOR

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, President W(ﬁ% /ﬁr_

DATE: August 26, 2010

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 10-058]1
City Streets — Closing — Newgate Avenue and Vail Street

e

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 10-0581
(Closing of Newgate Avenue and Vail Street). If passed, this bill would close 1,510 feet of
Newgate Avenue between New Vai] Street and Vail Street as well as 825 feet of Vail Street
northward from its intersection with Newgate Avenue. These particular streets serve as a
component of the interior circulation network for Seagirt Marine Terminal and do not affect
businesses in the vicinity that depend on access to the Port of Baltimore.

BDC respectfully request that Bill No. 10-0581 is given favorable consideration by the

City Council.
i Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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